
SAVE THE DATE! 
  
 
 

FMCA’s Chapter Services Department will be 
organizing a Chapter Fair at the 106th International Convention in 

Perry, Georgia, on Tuesday, March 14, 2023. 
 

Registration will be open from January 2-March 3, 2023. Your chapter 
must be registered for a table at the chapter fair to participate in the 

Block Parties. 
 

Chapter Block Parties will be held on the evening of  
Thursday, March 16, 2023. 

 
 

 
 
 

For questions, please contact Chapter Services at 
chapters@fmca.com; 513-474-3622, or 800-543-3622. 

 


